
It’s crazy to think we have completed our 

first year of OPAL. Staff and children 

continue to have fun living the OPAL life!

Sheets of all different sizes and colours as well as large 

waterproof materials and tarpaulins have been added to the 

environment. Yet again we have observed amazing resilience, 

team work and problem solving skills.

We are always on the look out for OPAL resources, you can 

never have enough loose parts to enhance the children’s play. 

Thank you to everyone who has left donations in the foyer, 

these will be cleared over the summer ready to receive more. If 

you are having a clear out we welcome all donations. An 

updated resource list is attached. Thank you in advance. 
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Thank you to Dave Head & Sons Grab hire for making an 

incredible start to our giant sandpit. The ground has now been 

prepared and we are ready for the next phase of the build. 

Thank you to FRIENDS for purchasing our new swing bars, 

they are being enjoyed by all ages.
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